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May 17, 1991
Dear Rosalie,

I am writing you to congratulate you upon your election of
co-President of the Gila Group of Hadassah. I look to you
all to continue the good work that the group is doing and
I want to wish you the very best of luck in the coming
year.

I look forward to seeing you at Chapter functions and hope
that we can continue to bring success to Pittsburgh
Hadassah. We are women who make a difference and I hope
you are as proud of that fact as I am.

I am sorry that I was unable to attend your installation
but please know that I was thinking of you.

May you enjoy good health and happiness in your role and
in your personal life.
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Bobbee Sleotsky
President

"Women's Zionist Organization of America”




